Warren Rensehausen, CPRP

Director of Parks & Recreation wrensehausen@bristolri.gov

Tim Shaw Asst. Director of Parks & Recreation tshaw@bristolri.gov





RECREATION BOARD

N. Diane Davis KARL ANTONEVICH NANCY HORNE CRYSTAL PACHECO MIKE CABRAL **DONALD SQUIRES** JOSEPH DEMELO

MEMORANDUM

To:

Steven Contente

Town Administrator

From: Warren Rensehausen, CPRP

Director

Bristol Parks and Recreation Department

Date: February 1, 2023

British Motorcars Request to use/sell alcoholic beverages at Independence Park on 6/9/23

The Department of Bristol Parks and Recreation supports event of the Community Night Out on the Town Common. We just ask the following;

- Food Truck Vendors have all permitting and licensing required by the Town of Bristol & the State of Rhode Island
- Event coordinators meet with the Director of Parks & Recreation prior to the event.
- That Event coordinators provide volunteers/staff to escort out any vehicles on park property to eliminate any possible damages.

That the event coordinators be responsible for any damages to park property, including landscaping.

TOWN COUNCIL

FEB 0 8 2023

WEING

Town Administrator